
AQ16KS21PQ > Book of the Royal Blue, monthly Volume 8 \\ Doc

Book of the Royal Blue, monthly
Volume 8

By Baltimore And Ohio Railroad Company

RareBooksClub. Paperback. Book Condition: New. This item is
printed on demand. Paperback. 96 pages. Dimensions: 9.7in. x
7.4in. x 0.2in.This historic book may have numerous typos and
missing text. Purchasers can download a free scanned copy of
the original book (without typos) from the publisher. Not
indexed. Not illustrated. 1904 Excerpt: . . . oer the land, but sad to
relate, the name of the paer from which the paragraph is
clipped is not always attached to the clipping. The
conversational joke is the best filler, consequently Mr. E. A.
Oliver, the editor of the Yonkers Statesman, which furnishes a
double galley a week, finds it necessary to print them on a
separate slip, which he sends to editors with permission to use
with credit, and thus protect the (wrentage of the child and
perpetuate the good name of the Yonkers Statesman. There are
always good ones among them, like these: TROLLEY WEDDING.
Church--Had a trolley wedding over in Brooklyn the other day.
Gotham--A trolley wedding Something new, isnt it t Church--Yes;
you see, the bride was a widow and the groom a widower, and
they were married on the repair car. IN THE FUTURE. Chauffeur-
-I want to get some...
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